
 

 

      2nd September 2025 

Parent/Carer Information Sharing Evening Invite  

      

Dear Parent/Carers, 

I hope you have all had a relaxing holiday this summer. Before we welcome pupils back to a 

new academic year, I would like to invite you to a Parent/Carer Information Sharing Session. 

The dates for each Pathway session are as follows: 

Pre-Formal, EYFS and Primary Semi-Formal will be held on Monday 8th September 2025 

4.15pm - 5.30pm. 

Specialist Autism, Secondary and Post 16 Semi-Formal will be held on Thursday 11th 

September 2025 4.15pm - 5.30pm. 

This session will include the following information: 

 Updates on attendance, safeguarding and communication. 

 A guide to the EHCP report; expectations, reporting on progress of EHCP targets and 

setting new targets - Brian Brown & Claire Taylor. 

 A meeting with your young person’s Pathway Leader about curriculum and 

assessment specific to their pathway. 

 A chance to visit your young person’s classroom and meet the class team. 

Please email school as soon as possible durhamtrinity@durhamlearning.net  with the 

following information to book your place – 2 places maximum per family.                                                

Pupil’s name, Class, Date wish to attend, Number of places required. 

If you are unsure of which Pathway your child is in, please contact school where we will be 

happy to help give you this information. 

Please note there will be limited parking onsite, it is advised to use public transport and Park 

and Ride. 

I look forward to seeing you 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Rachel Grimwood 

Headteacher 
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